Quick Notes from the Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, November 18, 2019

The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) authorized negotiations for the
purchase of two acres of land for the Kearney Park Fire District.

The Board approved a private drive to be named Cox Lane for emergency response
purposes.

The Board awarded a bid to Trustmark for short term borrowing at 1.99 percent interest.

The Board reviewed Central Mississippi Planning District’s proposed 25-year plan for
transportation and other goals. Afterwards, the Board approved amendments to Zoning
Maps and the Land use Plan.

The Board approved the de-annexation of the area of South Madison Fire Protection
District that was also within the City of Canton’s incorporated area.

The Board approved the following streets and roads for new asphalt and striping:

Madison
$175,000 Bozeman
$200,000 Old Mannsdale
$400,000 St. Augustine
$50,000 Pebble Creek
$50,000 Old Canton south of St. Augustine
Ridgeland
$230,000 Steed Road
$300,000 School Perkins
$250,000 Ridgeland Avenue
$100,000 Dinsmore Subdivision
Flora
$650,000 Center Street
Jones Street
Claxton Street
Hawkins Blvd
Second Street
Canton
$190,000 Martin Luther King

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on December 2, 2019, at

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton.



